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Pupils of the Week 

7J 
Alisha—For speaking up and 
interacting with more people around 
the school 

7R 
Marko—For great participation in sing 

and sign 

8A 
Precious—For trying hard to use her 
voice in lessons this week 

8L 
Rigzim—For Independent work on his 
2 and 5 timestables in maths 

9R 
Faith—For working hard in the 
canteen 

Y9 
Thomas—For his excellent work in 
sentence construction 

10C 
Nehemiah—For being an excellent 
team member at football 

10L 
Janiah—For excellent work in learning 
and memorising 3D shapes 

11A 
Leo—For improving his writing and 
listening skills 

11L 
Tarique—For improving his  
communication skills . 

Y11 
Israa—For great work in all subjects & 
fantastic swimming  

12K David—For his great work in Art 

12V 
Molly—For improved transitioning 
around school 

13L 
Anthony—For independently adding 
new students to the class register  

13S 
Ryley—For participating and assisting 
his peers at Roots and Shoots 

14J 
Francis—For completing all of his 
morning jobs independently 

14L 
Joshua—For coping well in a difficult 
and challenging week 

Star of the Week 

Abdul—For being kind & 
supportive and doing so well in his 

work experience. 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It was great to see our young people return on Monday. We 
hope you all enjoyed the Jubilee bank holidays! Our jubilee 
afternoon tea was a great success. It was so good to be together 
as a school community again for the first time since COVID. This 
is always a busy half term. Our culture day is due to take place 
on Thursday 23rd June. At present we’re planning to go ahead 
with the day. We’re concerned about the number of train and 
tube strikes that week which will affect colleagues. The roads are 
also likely to be busier which may affect school transport. We will 
keep you updated. 

 

Year 6  club started on Monday. This runs for the summer term 
and enables our new pupils to become familiar with each other, 
the school and their class teacher. After school clubs started 
again on Monday. We will review our offer for September and 
hope to increase clubs available. On Thursday London 
Children’s Ballet visited us after an absence of two years. Some 
classes enjoyed a performance of “A little princess”. 

 

This is the last half term for our twenty two leavers. I’ve written to 
parents of leavers with key dates this week. Transition visits 
have started for some pupils. 

 

Following a meeting of the COVID group this week, we’ve 
removed the requirement for colleagues to wear masks in public 
areas though they may continue to do so if they wish. We 
continue to meet regarding COVID and will look again at this 
decision at the start of the Autumn term. 

 

Eileen 

Pupils from 12K worked in collaboration with Artist 

Joel Grey to produce research and designs for the 

colourful new mural in Wyndham Rd. 

Funded by Kapoor Studio & the Camberwell Society 

Supported by Camberwell  Arts & SE5 Forum  
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